Regina Hendron 3313 Pitcher Drive Darien, IL 60561

May 27, 2025

Dear Center Cass Board of Education -

I am writing to formally resign from my position as LRC teacher at Elizabeth Ide Elementary School, effective May 30, 2025.

The decision to accept an exciting and unique STEM position in a nearby District was not made lightly, as I love my school and the people of our District. I am grateful to have developed life-long relationships at Center Cass and thrive inside schools with a work culture that is positive and student centered. I would like to thank Dr. Wise and District 66 Administration, especially my current Principal Katie Johnson, for supporting me and encouraging students and teachers alike to pursue their passions. I will do everything I can to ensure a smooth transition.

As I begin the next chapter in my educational career, I want to thank you once again for the opportunity to be a part of the Center Cass team. I hope to stay in touch and wish the organization continued success.

Sincerely,

Gina Hendron